
Sept 12, 2023 

Construction Trailers Parked on Pipeline – Second day in-a-row and reported by a 

resident driving by on White Oak Springs Dr who immediately took pictures and sent to 

the HOA.  Note the trailers are passed the yellow pipeline markers. 

If you see any construction equipment or other heavy equipment parking on the 

pipelines in White Oak Springs, the Pipeline Company needs to be notified.  There are 

laws regarding the safety of the right-of-way for the pipeline and the public that lives 

around these pipelines, so it is definitely in our best interest that these are reported as 

fast as possible so that there are no damages to pipelines causing leaks, etc. 

In this case, the HOA Board was contacted and happen to have the phone number the 

Kindermorgan Pipeline where the equipment was being parked.  For awareness, the 

phone numbers to the pipelines are found on the markers that are along the pipelines.   

Kindermorgan crews immediately went out to investigate and take necessary action.  

Message received from Kindermorgan that on the third day, no equipment was parked 

on the pipeline. 

This is negligence on the part of “Ezee Fiber” for not being aware that this is not 

allowed, and that they need permission to park on the pipeline property. 

 

 

Please immediately contact the following numbers to report this: 

KinderMorgan Prevention Number (found on the pipeline markers) 

Email the HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com 


